
Hi I’m Tess, this is now my twelveth Tess eMail and I hope you
enjoyed the others. If you did not receive the other ones
please let me know, I can always find them somewhere in my
toy box....that’s if I have not already eaten them !!

Puppy training classes are going well and I am getting used to
the other dogs. I like travelling in the car, meeting people,
meeting other dogs, and getting soaking wet. I don’t like being
told off, waiting for any length of time and having to stay in

Have been having long walks at Saltram House. It has been
great to get out in the sunshine.

I hope you all enjoy the Easter break
and I’ll write again soon.

• That bird is in my
garden again
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Thank you for reading, and please look out for my next
TESSeMail soon.

Woof, Tess x
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• If you go down to the woods today....

• If I look at you like this do I take
the biscuit or not?
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